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To whom it may concern
Copied Mr. joe Zhou,

We have read through the Consultation Paper regarding the new regime which eventually allows more new
economy companies to be listed on HK Stock EXchange.

Jack Warig <
23 March 201,819:52

response
Joe Zhou

Comments on consultation paper

We think the propose to enhance the current listing rules to encourage more competitive enterprises to be listed in
HK market is necessary and highly welcomed by the market.

On behalf of CMBI Asset Management, we appraise the proposal and hope the new regime will be in place as
scheduled.

Thanks very much!

Best,
jack Wa rig
Managing Director
China Merchants Bank International
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